
SUMMER MUSIC IN THE PARK 

COVID-19...The Summer of Change 

                  SATURDAY, JULY 4TH THRU AUGUST 1ST 

THE COVID-19 RULES, AND THE FEAR OF CONTRACTING THE CORONA VIRUS BY 

MANY OR OUR MEMBERS AND OUR BAND MEMBERS HAVE CAUSED US TO      

RETHINK BAND NIGHTS.  WE HAVE A BEAUTIFUL PARK AND THE WEATHER IS 

WARMING UP NICELY SO IT WON’T BE COLD IN THE PARK DURING THE           

EVENING HOURS.  WITH THAT AND OUR MEMBERS HEALTH IN THE FOREFRONT,  

WE ARE MOVING ALL DINNERS AND BANDS FROM FRIDAY NIGHT TO               

SATURDAY BEGINNING WITH THE 4TH OF JULY PICNIC.  EVERY SATURDAY       

DURING JULY WE WILL HAVE DINNER AND DANCING IN THE PARK.  DEPENDING 

ON THE MEAL, DINNER MAY BE SERVED IN THE DINING ROOM, BUT ALL LIVE 

MUSIC WILL BE IN THE PARK.   IF COVID-19 RULES REMAIN IN PLACE, WE WILL 

RELOCATE THE BANDS THROUGHOUT THE  ENTIRE SUMMER.  IF THEY LIGHTEN 

UP, WE WILL RETURN INSIDE.  ON SATURDAY’S WE CAN START BANDS  EARLIER 

SO OUR WORKING MEMBERS WON’T MISS A BEAT.   BANDS WILL PLAY IN THE 

PARK FROM 5-9 PM ON SATURDAYS SO WE DON’T BOTHER OUR NEIGHBORS.  

WE HOPE YOU UNDERSTAND THAT DISTANCING AND FRESH AIR DETER THE       

VIRUS OUR PARK TAKES CARE OF BOTH.  IN ADDITION, DANCING UNDER THE 

STARS AND LIGHTS ARE A GREAT EXPERIENCE.  WE PROMISE TO USE PLENTY OF 

CORNMEAL ON THE DANCE FLOOR FOR YOUR COMFORT. 

ESCONDIDO MOOSE LODGE 


